
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    CONTACT: 

April 23, 2018                    Rep. David Steffen (608) 266-5840 

 

Rep. Steffen to Host District Listening Session 

 

Madison- State Representative David Steffen (R-Howard) will be hosting an in-district listening session 

to discuss legislative accomplishments during the 2017-18 session and priorities for the upcoming 

session. Constituents are encouraged to attend and share their thoughts and input regarding any state-

related issues of concern. Details regarding the upcoming listening session are listed below. 

 

WHO: State Representative David Steffen  

WHAT: District listening session  

WHERE: Ashwaubenon Village Hall  

2155 Holmgren Way, Ashwaubenon, WI 

Village Board Room  

WHEN: Friday, April 27, 2018, 4:30PM-6:00PM 

 

“I look forward to providing an update on legislation I’ve worked on this session and I know this 

will be a great opportunity for continued discussion on matters of importance to residents of the 

4th Assembly District. I encourage constituents to attend this listening session as a great way to 

stay engaged!” said Rep. Steffen. 
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